

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES August 28th, 2018

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, August 28th, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager, Ronnie Dixon, serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were: Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Ben Thackerson, and Mayor Webster

Absent: Councilor Dennis Locke

The council discussed the agenda. There will be one public hearing for 6963 Old Springville Rd. Mr. Dixon informed the Council that he discussed the demo work being done at 7730 Clayton road with the contractor. It was made clear to the contractor what work needed to be completed before payment would be made. The Fall Festival will be held again this year and is in the budget. Linda Plummer retired, and the Senior Center went to Jeans on the River to celebrate. Also announced that Chris Isbell of Parks and Rec has a new baby boy.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager